
 

 

1201 18TH STREET, SUITE 210 DENVER, CO 80202 
 
February 2, 2012 
 
Mr. Joshua Franklin  
Computer Engineer    sent via electronic mail 
US Election Assistance Commission    one page, no attachment 
1225 New York Avenue, NW  Ste 300 
Washington, DC 20005 
 
Mr. Franklin: 
 
This letter follows our conversations regarding the Application for Certification Testing for Democracy 
Suite 1.0.0, submitted by Mr. James Hoover of Dominion in February 2007.   As you are aware, Dominion 
is diligently prosecuting the Democracy 4.6 system through testing at Wyle Laboratories; and there has 
been no activity on Democracy Suite 1.0.0 for the 180 days referenced in the EAC Certification Program 
Manual.  Dominion looks to terminate the Democracy Suite 1.0.0 Application at this time. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns arising from this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Edwin B. Smith, III 
Vice President, Certification and Compliance 


